From:  Evelyn Harty [Evelyn.Harty@northtippcoco.ie]
Sent:
Wed 12/12/2012 12:14

For the attention of the Meetings Administrator

At a recent meeting of North Tipperary County Council, the members passed the following Notice of Motion and requested that  I forward it to each County/City Council seeking their support for same.

“That this Council calls on the Department of Arts, Heritage and the Gaeltacht to re-examine the designation of lands as Special Protection Areas or Special Areas of Conservation within this County, where they are likely to have a negative impact on the value and use of agricultural lands”.  

Regards

Rosemary Joyce

Meetings Administrator

North Tipperary County Council

